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TO: Chair of The Governing Council, New Mexico School for the Arts (NMSA)
FROM: Tony Gerlicz, Director Options for Parents, Charter School Division
RE: Final Recommendation on NM School for the Arts Renewal Application

DATE: December 2, 2013 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………

FINAL RECOMMENDATION OF THE CHARTER SCHOOL DIVISION
In its first charter term, the New Mexico School for the Arts has established itself as a creative, exciting, educational institution for passionate young artists from throughout New Mexico to engage not only in pre-professional instruction in the performing and visual arts, but also in a rigorous academic curriculum.  Its partnership with the nonprofit NMSA-Art Institute has been essential to its success and the school has drawn strong support from both the local and national communities.  

Recommendation:  New Mexico School for the Arts has demonstrated in its renewal application and at the school site visit that it has made substantial progress toward achievement of departmental minimum educational standards, organizational/governance, legal and material compliance, and has met generally accepted standards of fiscal management.  Therefore, the CSD recommends that New Mexico School for the Arts’ renewal application be approved by the New Mexico Public Education Commission for a five year term.


